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January 31, 2018

City of Rapid City
Attn: Heidi Weaver
300 6™ Street

Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Heidi:

Enclosed is an abatement from the Department of Equalization. Please schedule the abatement
for consideration by the Rapid City Council as soon as possible.

You may want to advise the applicant when the abatement will be heard before the council.

Per SDCL 10-18-7. failure to return the signed original of the abatement document within thirty
(30) days of receipt will be considered as concurrence of the application.

If you have any questions, please give me a call.

Deputy Auditor
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